
   

 

Tender Notice – PR067-2024-001T - Engineering Condition Assessment, Conceptual Design, Final Design and 

Construction Supervision for Resilience Hub in Christiansted Town, US Virgin Islands 

Version 1.1 

Date: 3 - September - 2024 

Reference: PR067 – 2024-001T 

READVERTISED Tender Notice 

Mercy Corps is a non-religious, non-profit and non-governmental international humanitarian organization. 

  

Mercy Corps is seeking a consulting firm to provide engineering condition assessment, conceptual design, final 

design, and construction supervision for building retrofit/repair and PV system installation at Resilience Hub 

Project located at St. Croix Foundation Building, Christiansted Town, US Virgin Islands. 

 

The Scope of works for this project will include; inter alia: 

 

• Phase 1: Condition Assessment, Recommended improvements and Conceptual Designs 

 

• Phase 2: Final Designs and Construction Supervision 

Based on the prescribed scope, firms should have a team of experts with the following minimum requirements: 

• Structural Engineer with a minimum of 10 years of experience in structural engineering, focusing on 

building retrofits and repairs in hurricane and earthquake-prone areas 

 

• Electrical Engineer with a minimum of 10 years of experience in electrical engineering, particularly in 

PV system design and installation 

 

• Civil Engineer with a minimum of 10 years of experience in managing construction projects from 

conceptual design to completion. 

 

• Renewable Energy Specialist with a proven track record in designing and implementing renewable 

energy projects, especially PV systems 

 

• CAD Specialist with expertise in creating detailed and comprehensive CAD drawings for construction 

projects. 

Firms interested in submitting a bid, are advised to complete an Intent to Bid Form and submit it according to the 

guidelines below.  

Completed Intent to Bid Forms must be submitted to Mercy Corps by 10 - Sept -2024 at 17:00 (local time). Bid 

Forms must be emailed to criprocurement@mercycorps.org with the Tender Reference number in the email 

subject line.  

After the closing date of this Tender Notice, the Request for Proposal will be sent to the firms who submitted 

Intent to Bid Forms via the email addresses indicated on the Intend to Bid Forms.  
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